
 

 
 

Stakeholder Forum PROTEIN2FOOD 
 

10-12 February 2016 

Hotel Park, Olsztyn, Poland 

 
 

Dear stakeholder in PROTEIN2FOOD, 

 
It is my pleasure to invite you to the Stakeholder Forum during the 1st annual meeting of PROTEIN2FOOD. 

The meeting will take place on the first day of the annual meeting 10 February 2016 9.00-14.45 am. 

Here you will meet other stakeholders in the project and the consortium, consisting of the 19 partners. 

During the stakeholder forum you will be invited to present your inputs on the progress of work.  

Agenda: 

09:00-09:10 Welcome and introduction, Sven-Erik Jacobsen and Louise L. Martinussen, UCPH 

09:10-09:45 Project status, Sven-Erik Jacobsen, Project coordinator, UCPH 

09:45-10:45 Stakeholder interaction and dialogue 

10:45-11:00 Break  

11:00-12:00 Stakeholder interaction and dialogue 

12:00-12:45 (pm) Lunch* 

12:45-14:45 Trip to Polish Academy of Science (PAS) 

 

As you already know, the project does not cover stakeholders’ travel expenses, however expenses 

concerning accommodation (if needed prior to the meeting) and catering will be covered by the project.  

Please send your confirmation of participation in the meeting no later than 10 December, 2015 to 

loma@plen.ku.dk, including if you need accommodation from 9-10 February 2016.  

We look forward to see you all in Olsztyn. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sven-Erik Jacobsen  
Project coordinator  
              & 
Louise Martinussen 
Project manager 
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